
Greenbelt & Trails Committee Minutes 

Thursday, October 3, 2024 @ 6pm 
Crow’s Nest (No hybrid) 

 

Members present: Dean Dyson, Phyllis Antonson, Allan Sande and Sue Klemp 

Moved by Sue K. and 2nd by Allan S. to accept the September minutes as written.  Passed 
unanimously. 

Sidewalk follow-up: The committee discussed the possibility of a sidewalk or path along St. Andrews. 

Motion to the BOD:  Moved by Allan Sande and 2nd by Sue Klemp to have the BOD give approval to 
continue exploring the idea of a sidewalk or a pathway along St. Andrews initially from the fire station to 
the Inn by first surveying the LLCC members to find their thoughts. 

Litter Pick-up: The next litter pick-up date will be around the 25th of January. 

Dog off leash area Update:   The committee discussed the Monkey Survey about the dog off leash area 
and community garden.  Since the Greenbelt Committee has been working for more than 2 years on 
trying to get something done on the 4 properties that would be involved in a dog off leash area (or some 
other endeavor) and since these properties are costing LLCC around $1000 a year in property taxes 
alone, the committee wishes to make a motion to the BOD. 

Motion to the BOD: Moved by Phyllis Antonson and 2nd by Allan Sande and passed unanimously.  The 
Greenbelt Committee requests the BOD to give this committee directions as to what it would like to see 
done with the development of these properties (dog off leash area, community garden, maintenance 
shop area, selling the properties that are salable, etc.).  

Emergency Management Sub-Committee update: Applauding that we now have an email system that 
can reach most of our members with important information and in case there is some emergency.  We 
now need to work on get even more of our members and the renters in our community on this network. 

Salmon talk:  Sue Klemp has already contacted the Squaxin for possible time, maybe Oct. 26th or Nov. 
2nd. 

Next meeting: Thursday November 7, 6:00 PM 

Submitted by Dean Dyson 
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